
 

 

Town Hall Meeting  
Small Cells 

 
 
 

Tuesday, March 12, 2019, 6:00 p.m. 
City Council Chambers  

                                                             

              

On Tuesday, February 5, 2019, the City Council directed staff to host a Community 
Town Hall Meeting on Tuesday, March 12, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers, 1243 National City Boulevard, National City, CA 91950 to discuss the 
functionality of and proposed procedure for small cell deployment.  

The Community Town Hall Meeting will be open to all National City residents, 
businesses, and other community members who would like information on how small 
cells work, how the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) regulates small cells, 
how a proposed Master License Agreement between wireless carriers and the City 
would regulate the deployment of small cells, the procedure by which the City plans to 
adopt a Master License Agreement with each wireless carrier, and the FCC’s new 
regulations regarding small cell deployment.  During the meeting, the public will be able 
to ask questions regarding the deployment of small cells. 

If you would like more information, please contact the City Attorney’s Office at  
(619) 336-4220. 
 

 


